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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Acting Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our Ref: HC/IF

11th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

I am delighted to inform you that The City Music Service will be returning to school this year to provide a KS2 Choir for our pupils. This choir will take place after school on Tuesdays, starting 18th September 2018, from 3.30pm – 4.30pm on a first-come first-served basis. This will run every Tuesday unless you are informed otherwise. 

The children will have the opportunity to learn songs and musical skills and progress to the Training Choir and the City Youth Choir. A regular commitment to rehearsals is essential as the choir will take part in concerts in the winter and spring terms. 

If your child would like to take part, please complete and return the permission slip below to your child’s class teacher by Friday 14th September 2018.

Yours sincerely

Miss H Craddock

Year 6 Class Teacher

I would like my child……………………………………………………………………… class……………………………………..

To attend the KS2 choir on Tuesdays and I will collect them at 4.30pm

Signed…………………………………………………………….  Date………………………………………………

Emergency telephone number…………………………………………………………
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